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Hi. My name is Lily Volger, and I’m a senior at Pendleton High School.  For the 
past four years, I have been a member and captain of the Rhythmic Mode 
Dance Team, winning two state titles.  After high school, I plan on attending 
Boise State University or Oregon State University to study pediatric nursing.  I 
want to thank the PHS staff, my family, and my friends for helping me get 
through these crazy times.  I hope you are all staying healthy and safe, and as 
always, Go Bucks! 
 


